
PUBLIC HEARING 

WAKE COUNTY CONSOLIDATED PLAN AND ACTION PLAN 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT Wake County will hold a public hearing to receive 

comments from interested parties on the County’s Draft 2020-2025 Consolidated Plan 

and 2020 Action Plan. The hearing will be on Monday, February 17, 2020 at 2:00 PM in 

the Wake County Justice Center Boardroom, 300 South Salisbury Street, 2nd Floor, Room 

2700, Raleigh, NC. 

 

The Consolidated Plan and Action Plan are required for the County to receive funds from 

the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) and the draft plans will 

address the County’s housing and community development needs, barriers to fair 

housing, and the citizen participation process related to these issues. The 2020 

Consolidated Plan defines priority populations and describes the activities to be carried 

out during fiscal years 2020-2025 within Wake County, outside of Raleigh. The Action 

Plan describes the activities to be carried out during fiscal year 2020 from July 1, 2020 

through June 30, 2021 in the same geographic area. It is the first part of the five-year 

strategy to meet the County’s housing and community development goals as identified in 

the Consolidated Plan.  

 

For more information, please contact Chris Whitenhill with the Wake County Department 

of Housing Affordability & Community Revitalization at (919) 856-5265. Speech or 

hearing-impaired persons may contact 1-800-735-2962 (TT) or 1-800-735-8262 (voice). 

 

 

 


